

2022-10-31 CVC Meeting Minutes

Attendees

- [Olivier Smith](#)
- [Sandra Jackson](#)
- [Scot Steele](#)
- [Kodi Atuchukwu](#)
- [Yan Yang](#)

Absent (but included here so they receive a copy of the meeting minutes):

- [Marc Price](#)
- [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
- [Kenny Paul](#)

Open Action Items

Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.

Agenda & Minutes

Standing Items:

- Review Open Action Items
- Review Issues in Gitlab

Topics this week:

- Status/progress of 2022.10 Release Documentation
 - Both Yan and Kodi have created a 2022.10 release folder and documentation. In today's call this was reviewed.
 - https://gitlab.com/lfnetworking/cvc/anuket-assured-docs/-/blob/main/releases/2022.10/AAP_guideline.md
 - [AAP 2022 release Doc Update Summary.pptx](#)
- Final check with Lincoln for our 2022.10 release
- Status/progress of Anuket Assured website structure/content
 - [Olivier Smith](#)- informed that he has created a proposal and will share via email after today's CVC call.
- Status/progress of RI2
 - [Scot Steele](#)- gave an update. There has been a few issues along the way which has slowed progress however things are moving forward. The intention is still to have RI2 up and running before ONE Summit and LFN DTF, in order to start discussions across the community on how to drive further adoption and collaboration around R2.
- AOB?
 - [Olivier Smith](#)- asked if there was a possibility to attend DTF virtually. LFN did not budget for a hybrid event, but they are looking into what can be offered (best effort).

New Action Items

- [Olivier Smith](#)- Check with [Lincoln Lavoie](#) if we have anything else to do in order to finalize our 2022 release.

Meeting Recording

[GMT20221031-125854_Recording_1920x1080.mp4](#)